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50/50 Payroll Contribution
The Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation Orange Shirt Day

is excited to announce Lotto68, the 50/50 September 30 is Orange Shirt

payroll contribution program. Last year, Day, to honour the children
lucky winners shared $8,000 in prize who survived the Indian
money and graduates received $8,000 Residential School system and
towards post-secondary education. to remember those who did not.
The cost is $5 per pay for an entry and there Orange Shirt Day began in the spring
are two winners per month. of 2013 at a commemoration event

(find out more). The day provides
an opportunity for First Nations,
local governments, schools &
communities to come together in
the spirit of reconciliation.

EVERY CHILD MATTERS

Please call Crystal or Sandra at 250 753-4074
if you have any questions. A form is available
on the NLSF website.

Please note: You must resubmit a new form
for the 2018-19 school year.
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The Nanaimo Child & Youth
Development Centre has a group
Facilitator position available during
the evenings. They thought
- it might be a good fit for
%ZE casual staff or EAs. More
information

United Way Parent Support Group

The United Way The Boys & Girls Club of

Central & Northern Vancouver Island is pleased

Vancouver Island to provide a weekly support Submit an Item
Charity offers a group for parents/caregivers To submit an item for
payroll deduction who want to improve communications NLPS News; email
option. Here’s the United Way and relationships with their teens. Check communications@sd68.bc.ca
Pledge Form or visit the website to out the booklet or visit the website to

find out more. find out more.


http://www.nlsf.ca/index.php?p=1_34_50-50-Payroll-Contribution-program
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/NLPS-UW-Pledge-form-2017.pdf
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/NLPS-UW-Pledge-form-2017.pdf
http://www.uwcnvi.ca/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=E3vUqr01kAk&feature=youtu.be
http://www.bgccvi.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/PT-Orientation-Booklet-2016-BGCCVI-.pdf
https://www.bgccvi.com/programs/parents-together/
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/CYD-GF-Posting.pdf
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/CYD-GF-Posting.pdf
mailto:communications%40sd68.bc.ca?subject=NLPS%20News

